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New York, New York, March 19, 2008 -- GHL Acquisition Corp. (AMEX: GHQ.U) announced today that
Harold J. Rodriguez, Jr. has been appointed as Chief Financial Officer. Mr. Rodriguez currently also serves
as Chief Administrative Officer of Greenhill & Co., Inc. (NYSE: GHL) and succeeds John D. Liu, who has
resigned.

GHL Acquisition Corp. is a newly formed blank-check corporation sponsored by Greenhill & Co., Inc.
(NYSE: GHL) which recently completed its initial public offering of units.


